
The Simplest Way to Get Started With Purdy’s Grade 5 Fundraising 

The first step is to create an account using your child’s first and last name through the 
provided link by the school: https://fundraising.purdys.com/2107626-126101  Once your 
account is set up, you will access your account’s dashboard. From there, you have two 
ways to place orders and ensure the school recognizes these purchases as supporting 
your child. 

  

Method 1: Share Your Unique Link 

On your dashboard, you'll find a personalized link connected to the school’s fundraising 
campaign and your child’s profile. When someone places an order using this link, the 
school can track the purchase under your child’s name. Customers can order directly 
through this link and complete their payment online. With this option, you don’t have to 
manage other people’s orders or payment information! 

 

  

Method 2: Order Through the "Shop Online" Tab 

The "Shop Online" tab allows you to create and manage orders for different people. With 
this option, you’ll need to build a shopping list for each customer and manually enter their 
payment details (credit card) to complete the order. 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/2107626-126101


 

  

 

  

If friends or family members have purchased items to support your child, but you haven't 
used one of the options above, you can email Mme Martin 
at memartin@rvschools.ab.ca with the names of those who ordered Purdy’s items from 
you. She will ensure they are linked to your child’s name for school incentives. This will also 
help streamline the sorting process, making pick-up on Tuesday, April 1 quicker and more 
efficient. Do not hesitate to reach out to Mme Martin if you have questions or need help. 
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